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30 October 2017  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 2017 
 
We are supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 2017 in school again this year. 
 
From tomorrow, we are selling 

 
 
wristbands 50p each*   poppies for a donation  clip on zip reflectors 50p each* 
 
*minimum donation 
 
If you would like your child to buy a reflector, wristband or poppy, please place the correct money in a 
named envelope.  Children from blue class will be visiting each class to sell these items daily.  We have a 
limited amount of wristbands and reflectors therefore we need to impose a limit of one per child in our 
school. 
 
Items will be on sale until we have sold all of them or until Friday 10 November. 
 
We will be observing two minutes silence on Friday 10 November at 11:00am. 
 
Children will be learning about the significance of the poppy and why and who we are remembering during 
the next couple of weeks in school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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